
March Newsletter
“To learn, play and be well together.”

March 1st andMarch 8th- Pass Powderkeg Programming continues:
(Regular bussing is in place at the start and end of this school day)
Studentswill leave ISS by 8:45am to board the bus to the lodge orwalk over to the T-Barwith their gear.
Programming at PPKbegins at 9am. If you are driving your child to the lodge or base of the hill, drop off time
is 8:45am.All studentsmust check inwith an ISS staffmember upon their arrival so thatwe can confirm
attendance. We also ask that all students check outwith an ISS staffmember at the end of the day. Last run
is at 12:45. Pick up time (for any student being picked) is at 1pm (lodge or bottomof hill).

Term2Report Cards andCelebration of Learning:
Report cardswill be sent homewith students on ThursdayMarch 14th. Celebration of Learningwill be held
onMarch 21 between 5pmand8pm. This is a student led celebration of their growth and learning during
Term2. Bookings can bemade online andwill be scheduled for 30minute intervals. Each appointment slot
can accommodate 5 families. Online bookingswill openMarch 14th. If youwish to speak to your child’s
teacher individually, please contact the teacher directly tomake an alternate arrangement.

Extending our school’smission statement into our community:
Wehave partneredwith local coffee shops in the Crowsnest Pass to uplift spirits and spread gratitude so that
wemay ‘bewell together!’ in our community. Studentswill be decorating coffee sleeveswith images and
favorite quotes fromourMotivationalMagic presentation. Thesewill be available at local coffee shopswith
your purchase of a hot beverage bymidMarch until supplies last!

Tri-School Council Update:
Our next Tri-School Councilmeetingwill be held atHoraceAllen School on Tuesday,March 19th. Thiswill be
an in-personmeeting. Start time is 6:15pm. School break out sessionswill follow the Tri-School portion.

AlbertaMusical Theatre presents the classic fairy tale of Cinderella- 80’s style!:
Last year, students enjoyed the production of Jack and theBeanstalk presented byAlbertaMusical Theatre so
much thatwe’ve brought themback to performCinderellawith a twist. This schoolwide performance is on
Monday,March 11th at 9am.All costs for this performance have been covered by school fundraising.

Enjoy the Easter Break:
Schoolswill be closed betweenMarch 29 andApril 7th. Classeswill resume onMonday, April 8th.

Note- no classes onMarch 15th- this is an Inter-School Professional DevelopmentDay


